
Put on your dancing shoes and your Sunday clothes and you’ll feel as 
Hello Dolly that sets the stage for our 

Parkinson Prom on Sunday, April 15.

At the renovated Shaare Emeth, come have your picture taken as you 
swirl and swing to the sounds of D.J.  Terre LeGrande.  This dance is 
sponsored in part by our wonderful South County support group co-

facilitator, Jack Strosnider, and you are guaranteed to have an afternoon 
of fun and fellowship, culminating in the crowning of a Prom King and 

Queen.  

Dancing will start at 2:30 PM and end at 5:00 PM. Light refreshments will 
be available and this dance is for you.   There is no charge!  Celebrate 

April Parkinson Awareness Month by dancing your way to better health. 
You’ll feel as great as you look!  Come to socialize and enjoy the open 

be volunteering and love to move to the sounds of music.  

WHEN: Sunday, April 15, 2018

TIME: 2:30-5:00 PM

WHERE:  Congregation Shaare Emeth, at the corner 
of Ballas and Ladue in Creve Coeur. Enter the newly 
renovated facility on the Ladue side of the building. 

Totally accessible! 

ATTIRE: Tuxedos and formal gowns are not required or 
expected! Dress in your “Sunday clothes.”

ADMISSION COST: Free (although no contributions will 
ever be turned away)

WHY: To have fun and enjoy getting to know one another.

R.S.V.P. by March 24 at apdaparkinson.org/greaterstlouis 
or by calling 636.778.3377
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